

EDMUND G. BROWN JR.GOVERNOR

XAVIER BECERRA ATTORNEY GENERAL

COMMISSION ON

PEACE OFFICER STANDARDS AND TRAINING

October 25, 2017

Tammany Brooks, Chief Antioch Police Department 300 L Street Antioch, CA 94509

Dear Chief Brooks,

Your request for POST approval of the Antioch Police Department Field Training Program, has been approved effective this date. This approval is based upon your signed application for a POST-Approved Field Training Program (POST 2-229 form), the requirements established by POST Regulations 1004, 1005 and Procedure D-13, and the materials submitted in support of your program.

Approval extends to the Field Training Program with respect to POST regulation, while specific content of department policies and procedures remains exclusively the domain of your agency.

The Basic Training Bureau has retained the approved copy of your program for future compliance checks. Any changes or modifications to the approved program must be submitted using POST form 2-229, and approved by the Basic Training Bureau, prior to implementation.

We appreciate the efforts of your training personnel in providing the necessary documents. Thank you for assisting POST in its efforts to continually enhance the professionalism of California Law Enforcement.

If you have any field training related questions, please contact Senior Law Enforcement Consultant Jim Grottkau at (916) 227-3935 (office), or by email at jgrottkau@post.ca.gov.

Sincerely

Robert "R.C." Smith, Bureau Chief

Basic Training Bureau

RS: JG